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Dear Partner, 

 

With reference to para 4.2 of  the  contract ……………. concluded between our companies on 
…………, we would like to inform you that  from 1st January 2019, we are forced to increase 
our collecting fee to HUF 0,83 + VAT/box/year. 

Last year the quantity of communal pharmaceutical waste collected by our company increased 
by 8,5% and further increase can be expected this year as well. 

Our company is dedicated to work cost-efficiently and not to increase the expenses in 
proportion with the quantity of the collected waste, but we have to include the rate of inflation 
in our calculation, therefore the increase of our fee is necessary. 

Dear Partner, we hope  you understand the necessity to  increase  our fee by 3,75 % and 
accept it. 

 

Budapest,  22nd January 2019. 

 

        Yours faithfully 

 

 

        András Miklósi 

        Managing Director 

 


